
Draft Minutes for the March 2, 2018 for the Fluvanna County Electoral Board 

 

Catherine Hobbs, Chairman of the Electoral Board, called the meeting to order at 2:45 PM, Patricia 

Hastings, Vice Chair of the Electoral Board, Dan Graff, Secretary of the Electoral Board and Joyce Pace, 

Registrar and Director of Elections were present.  

We reviewed the Draft Minutes of the February 6, 2018 Electoral Board meeting and approved them as 

written. Patricia Hastings abstained. 

We reviewed requirements (turnout estimates, ballot order quantity, staffing and training) for the June 

Republican Primary. 

Old Business 

 Patricia Hastings motioned that we approve the Security Plan as revised in 2017 and provided a copy to 

the Registrar. There was no discussion, All voted Aye. The motion passed. 

New Business 

We discussed a request from Skidmore University to conduct an election survey for Fluvanna County 

Officers of Election. 

Patricia Hastings motioned that we adjourn, all voted Aye, the meeting was adjourned at 3:20 PM. 

 

Dan Graff 

Secretary of the Electoral Board 

 

 

 

 

 


